
From: Rose Freeman 
Sent: 02 October 2013 16:38
To: planning policy
Subject: Catford Pre Sub

Our Ref.: A/5326

Catford Town Centre Local Plan Proposed Submission

Please check your database arrangements as we were not consulted on the five 
documents sent out by letter on 16 August.  My neighbour in New Cross is on 
your database and received the letters so I was able to request that The Theatres 
Trust be consulted.  An email reminder to your database consultees might be 
helpful.

We find the document to be sound and are pleased that The Broadway Theatre 
will be improved.  Please keep us advised of future consultations

Rose Freeman
Planning Policy Officer
The Theatres Trust


